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September 17, 2014

Dear Madam:
Dear Sir:

It is with deep satisfaction that | wish to inform you of a possible return to school in all Conseil
scolaire francophone (CSF) of British Columbia’s schools on Monday, September 22",

Following an agreement between the BCPSEA (BC Public School Employers' Association) and the
BCTF (BC Teachers' Federation) the teachers of the public system of British Columbia will vote

on the cessation of their protest movement on Thursday, September 18"

| would like to emphasize the fact that this possible return to school on Monday, September
22" will depend on the September 18" vote results.

In the meantime, the CSF’'s Head Office is finalizing, in collaboration with the School Principals
and the Teachers’ Union, the last terms to make this return to school a memorable time for all
students. School bus companies have been informed, if they haven’t already contacted you,
they will by the end of the week.

On Friday, September 19" I will send you a more detailed letter concerning the organization of
the first week of school.

Hoping for positive vote results, | remain at your disposal.

Regards,

o

Bertrand Dupain
Superintendent



